

Dear Friend of The New York City Fire Museum,

I am writing on behalf of The New York City Fire Museum to ask for your help and support on an upcoming important event. On June 24, 2021 we will be holding a Golf Outing at The Muttontown Club to benefit the New York City Fire Museum.

I would like to invite you to support our cause by donating an item for our **Raffle** you feel is appropriate for this event. Beyond the benefits listed in the enclosed material, sponsoring this event is a great way for you to partner with a rewarding organization. For **more information**, visit: https://www.nycfiremuseum.org/

The New York City Fire Museum's roots date back to 1870 when it was established in the headquarters of the Fire Commissioners at 155 Mercer Street. The mission of the New York City Fire Museum is to collect, preserve and present the history and cultural heritage of the fire service of New York and to provide fire prevention and safety education to the public, especially children.

I hope you will consider contributing to our Raffle for this year's event. Your support for our community is greatly appreciated!

With warmest regards,

Gary R. Urbanowicz, Executive Director